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2024 WINDJAMMER REGATTA 
Venice Yacht Club & Venice Sailing Squadron  

 
January 27 & 28, 2024 

 
An SBYA “Boat of The Year” Event 

 
Berthing in Venice 

 
As mentioned in the Notice of Race, berthing space at the Venice Yacht Club will be very 
limited.  Arrangements for visiting racers have been made as follows: 
 
Crow’s Nest Marina: 
Crow’s Nest Marina is a private marina located just past the Venice Inlet on the south side, with 
deep water berths.  Boats that have registered for the race will be granted complimentary 
berthing on Saturday night (subject to space availability).   
 
Higel Park: 
Higel Park is a City of Venice Park, adjacent to the VYC, that has a launch ramp and a 150’ long 
tie-up wall.  Draft alongside is a minimum of 4.5’ and 6’ when rafted up.  There are no services, 
but sailors have been granted permission to have boats tied up there for the entire race 
weekend, and raft-up’s are allowed.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further info please contact the VYC dockmaster at Venice Yacht Club (941) 483-3625. 

Higel Park 


